
From: Samantha M <samsha@gmail.com> 

Date: December 27, 2020 at 9:42:19 PM EST 

To: puc@puc.nh.gov, Executivedirector@puc.nh.gov 

Subject: PEU increase 

Hello, 

I am writing in regards to the proposed increase in water rates for Litchfield NH residents from 

Pennachuck East.  

We purchased a home in Litchfield 3 years ago. Once we took ownership of the home we 

realized that the water was an issue. Not only was it extremely expensive, it was BROWN and 

contained PFOA’s, this according to their own website data sampling.  

We have had to put in a whole house filter ( at a substantial cost ) to filter  the water to give to 

our children.  All while paying an exorbitant amount of money to this company.  Now we’re are 

being told they want to increase the cost... of brown, contaminated water. This is outrageous.  

I feel as though this company is taking advantage of a bad situation ( Saint Gobain poising of 

town wells) and trying to profit off them, while not fixing/ or even pretending to fix the current 

issues.  

 

This is unacceptable.  

Please deny the request for increase in funds.  

 

Sincerely,  

Samantha McClelland  

31 Chase Brook Cir  

Litchfield NH 03052 

603.781.3266 
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